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No. OR/MISC/35/77 Dated the 5th June, 197"
To
To The All State Govts. and Administrations of Union Territories (Departments dealing with Roads).

Subject:=  Need for Traffic tngineering Cells in the State PWDs etc.

I am directed to invite a reference to this Ministry’s letter of even number dated the 28th Decem-
ber, 1977 (copy enclosed) on the subject mentioned above and to say that it has since been decided to
agree to the entire expenditure for the establishment of Traffic Engineering Cells being met out of the
States Central Road Fund (Allocation) account for a period of five'years to begin with. According to
this Ministry's assessment, a sum to the extent of Rs 10/15 lakhs will be required for meeting the ini-
tial and recurring expenditure for five years as per details enclosed.

2. 1 am, therefore, to request that the question of setting up of a Traffic Engineering Cell may kin-
dly be re-examined in the light of above decision and suitable proposals for setting up these cells for-
mulated and forwarded to this Ministry at an early date.

Enct. not printed
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